
 

Presbyterian Women of Prospect Hill Coordinating Team 

Due to the coronavirus which has disrupted lives worldwide, the Presbyterian Women of Prospect Hill 

Coordinating Team (CT) Officers have not been able to meet to plan for the annual PW Fall Gathering. With the 

prospect of the virus returning in the fall, we thought it best NOT to have the Gathering this September.  The 

health and safety of our women, as well as their families and communities, is a primary concern.   

A letter will be sent to the PW Moderators of the Congregations to be shared with the women in their church. 

Contents of the letter will include: 

• CHURCHWIDE GATHERING 

The Churchwide Gathering of Presbyterian Women will be held in St. Louis on August 5-8, 2021.  Scholarship 

monies to assist anyone who wishes to attend will be available.  For more information go to 

presbyterianwomen.org/gathering.   

• SYNOD GATHERING 

The next date to save is June 16-19, 2022 when the Synod Gathering will be held in Sioux City at the Hilton 

Garden Inn on the River.  Again scholarship monies to help anyone that may want to attend will be available. 

• MATTHEW 25 PROGRM 

The Matthew 25 Program of the Presbyterian Church is an international humanitarian aid and disaster relief 

organization helping more than 20 million people each year.  A way we can help is to save empty medical bottles 

(labels removed) to be sent overseas for help in distributing medicines.  For more information check m25m.org.  

(An easy way to remove labels is to freeze the bottles.)   

• HONORARY LIFE MEMBERSHIP 

The Honorary Life Membership (HLM) program was established in the Presbyterian Church to honor faithful 

service to the women’s organization and to the church.  With this recognition, the honoree will receive a 

certificate and either a 10K gold pin ($250) or a silver pin ($95).  To nominate a person, contact Audrey Fenton, 

Presbyterian PW Treasurer.  Funds derived from the Honorary Life Memberships support the PW Leadership 

Development Grant Program.   

• NEW COORDINATING TEAM MEMBERS 

Encourage PW’s to think about joining the Coordinating Team Board.  If they know of someone who would like 

to serve contact Search Committee/Cluster Leaders, Gladys Schmidt or Rose Herman.   

Rose Herman    Gladys Schmidt 

104 NW 8th St.    29789 Birch Ave 

Pocahontas, IA  50574   Manning, IA  51455 

712-358-1226    712-653-3728 

rosemherman54@gmail.com  gladysschmidt40@gmail.com 

 

Audrey Scholten 

PWPPH Moderator 
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